
ADORATION on 1st FRIDAY (June 5)—If interested, sign up required 

 It has been 3 months since we last held our 1st Friday Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in our parish, 

due to the many “virus-crisis” restrictions placed on our society from government officials.  Although public 

Masses for the multitudes are still not possible for the time being, due to the current restrictions of 10 or less 

people allowed to gather by law in one place, we are going ahead with plans for restoring our parish’s Adoration 

tradition on the 1st Friday of June (the 5th), with even more time to allow for your personal prayer time with the 

Lord that day.   We will have Adoration from 7 a.m. till 8 p.m. that day, although only 10 or less are able to be in 

the church at one time.  Wearing a face mask is required, and keeping a distance of at least 6 feet away from 

others, as mandated currently by the State, is still in effect, in order to better ensure safety for everyone who 

wishes to participate.  If you are interested in coming that day for such devotional prayer, we ask that you please 

sign up through Fr. Steve by emailing him at Fr.Steven.Lape@dor.org or by calling him on his cell phone: 607-

333-0112.  Do not call the Parish Office to sign up.  Fr. Steve needs to make sure that all the regulations required 

at this time by the State and the Bishop’s office are being followed.  In order to better ensure that everyone has a 

chance to spend some time that day within the maximum limit of 10 at a time, we also ask that you only sign up 

for a maximum of one hour initially.  On Friday, you can contact Fr. Steve to see if there are open spots on the 

Adoration schedule to allow yourself to enjoy for more time there.  Thanks in advance for your understanding 

and your helping to make our church a healthy and holy environment for everyone to feel safer and more 

comfortable in.  Contact Fr. Steve if you have questions. 
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